To the members of the House Human Services Committee.

| am writing in support of House Bill HB 1505, relating to a prohibition on requiring a vaccination.

As a resident of North Dakota | am grateful for the freedom we have had from the Pandemic related
policies introduced in other states. Many americans have had to deal with issues such as being required
to submit to multiple Covid-19 vaccinations to be allowed to keep their job. These vaccinations were
rushed out to the market with little or no safety testing, many americans have been injured as a result
most of whom may not have been injured had they not been required to submit to the treatment in order to
earn a living.

Myself and many other citizens of North Dakota do not support forced vaccinations.

Please support our freedom to make our own health decisions by passing HB 1505.

Thank you.



